
 
 

 
DATE: April 13, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Wendy L. Cox, Procurement Director/Amy Lucey Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #4 to Request for Qualifications 38414 - Hydrologic, Hydraulic, 

Hydrodynamics and Environmental Modeling and Analysis Services 
 
This addendum has been issued due to the following questions received regarding the above referenced 
solicitation. A response to each question is provided.  
 
 

1. Is it permissible to submit as prime in one of the disciplines and also be included as a 
subcontractor in another firm's submittal in the same discipline? 

 
Response:  No. We will not allow a respondent to also be included as a subcontractor in another 
respondent’s proposal for the same discipline. 
 
 

 
NOTE:  The response due date for this solicitation remains as 2:00 pm, April 18, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the Request for 
Qualifications document. If you have any questions, please contact me at wcox@sjrwmd.com or at (386) 
329-4118. 
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